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Docket No. 50~-346

License No. NPF-3 Ricmaro P Caouste
Vice Presdent
Serial No. 575 Nuciear
(413! 259-5221

January 10, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Robert N. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Operating Reactors
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Reid:

vUuler separate cover, we are transmitting three (3) original and forty (40)
conformed copies of an application for Amendment to Facility Operating License
No. NPF-3 for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit No. 1.

This application requests that the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit 1
Technical Specification, Appendix A, be revised to reflect the change attached.
This proposed change allows a delay in the testing of the reactor vessel intemal
vent valves.

This amendment request involves a single change of the Class III type. It is
therefore determined to be a Class III amendment. Enclosed is $4,000.00 as
required by 10CFR170.

The attachment identifies the proposed change, its safety evaluation and schedule
required to implement the change after NRC approval.

Very truly yours,
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